Greetings, 

Wednesday night rapier practice continues at the Bedford Boys Ranch. We've had three new rapier fighters come out, and we would love to see you as well. 

The daylight is fading faster these days and the weather is turning chill. Don't forget to bring warm cloaks for after fighting and between bouts. 

In Service, 

HL Amalia Zavattini 

Elfsea Rapier Marshal

